
 
 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sept 27 Sept 28 Sept 29 Sept 30 Oct 1 

Pro-d Day 
 

No school for students 

First PAC meeting – see 
below for details 

 
Photo forms due to 

office – retake day is 
Oct 27 

Orange Shirt Day 
 

Virtual assembly for 
Truth and 

Reconciliation day 
 

No school 
 

National Day for Truth 
and Reconciliation 

Terry Fox run 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Oct 4 Oct 5 Oct 6 Oct 7 Oct 8 

     

 
PAC meeting 
Our first PAC meeting will be held this Tuesday, Sept 28 at 6:30 via ZOOM.  Here are the details below:  
 

Topic: Clayton Elementary PAC Meeting 
Time: Sep 28, 2021 06:30 PM Vancouver 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81505148372?pwd=VzJmbmVrcWVkZG52eE0vanJwOGtNQT09 

 

All parents who have children at our school are welcome and encouraged to attend PAC meetings.  Our new 
president, Stephanie van Beusekom is excited to start her new position, and the PAC executive will share 
their plans for the year.  If you would like to contact PAC at any time, please email 
claytonelementarypac@gmail.com.  Attending meetings is a great way to find out what’s happening in our 
school, and the PAC is there to support you and hear your ideas! 
 
Student verification, FreshGrade and other forms 
Please hand these in ASAP.   
 
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (Sept 30) – Orange Shirt Day (Sept 29) 
This is now a National Day of Observance, meaning there is no school for students.  We will be doing our 
Orange Shirt Day and observance assembly on Wed, Sept 29.   Please have your child wear orange on this 
day – either an official Orange Day shirt or any orange they have.   Thank you for helping us recognize this 
important event.  
 

Clayton Elementary 
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5 
604-576-6411 

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81505148372?pwd=VzJmbmVrcWVkZG52eE0vanJwOGtNQT09
mailto:claytonelementarypac@gmail.com


Terry Fox Donations: 
http://www.terryfox.ca/ClaytonElementary 
Thank you for all the generous donations. We are almost at our goal of $500!  Keep them coming in all next 
week, and feel free to use the link above to donate online.  We are counting those in our total as well. 
 
JumpStart 
This is an after-school physical recreation program on Tues and Thurs (2:30 – 4:30, snack provided) for 
Grades 4-6 students starting on Oct 12.  If your child is interested in Jumpstart for the fall term, please have 
them come to the office to pick up a registration form.  This program will be open to Grades 1-3 students in 
the new year.   
 
Go Girls: 
 

 
 

http://www.terryfox.ca/ClaytonElementary

